
 

 

Term 3  Week 10            Monday, 19th September 2016

Principal’s Report 

School Holidays 

The last day of school this term is this Friday 23rd 

September. Students return on Monday 10th  

October. Have a safe and enjoyable break. 

 

Playground Equipment 

Our new  playground equipment is not supervised 

after school. I understand that the new equipment 

is very exciting but no students should be on the 

equipment unless they are being closely supervised.  

 

Enrolments 2017 

To facilitate school organisation for 2017 could you 

please inform the school office if your child will not 

be returning to Truscott Street next year.  

This excludes year 6 students. 

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week . 

Opal K. Year 1 Reyna H. Year 1, Bede D. Year 1,  

Yonaton H. Year 1, Riley S. Year 2,  

Phoebe B.McF. Year 5, Erin K. KH, Jemma McC. KH, 

Anna T.D. Year 3, Elizabeth Mc. Year 3,  

Tsz Yu A. SUC, Jessica M. SUC, Kaden M. Year 4, 

Maayan R. Year 2, Ileana P. Year 2, Reyaan P. Year 2, 

Amber Mc. Year 2, Saris P. Year 2, Daisy S. Year 2, 

Alana C.R. KH, Anabelle D. KH, Samantha C.W. SUC, 

Holly J. KM, Isobel G.B. Year 6, Nick B. Year 6,  

Layla A. Year 3, Milla G. Year 3, Sophie H. Year 3, 

Karni S. KH, Saad A. Year 1 and Robbie C. Year 2. 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who 

earned their post Home this week.  

Phoebe B.Mc.F Year 5, Anna T.D. Year 3,  

Elizabeth Mc. Year 3, Amber Mc. Year 2 and  

Reyaan P. Year 2  Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Term 3 Week 10                     Monday, 19th September 2016 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

 

PSSA Results for Week 9 

Senior Cricket Junior Cricket 

TSPS v Boronia Park TSPS v Boronia Park 

Score:  4/78 v 9/59 Score:  56-191 

Player of the match: 

Nicholas A 

Player of the match: 

Jay P 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS v  BYE TSPS v BYE 

Score:  Score:   

Player of the match: 

 

Player of the match: 

 

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v BYE TSPS v BYE 

Score:   Score:   

Player of the match: 

 

Player of the match: 

 

PSSA  Round 9  Week 10  -  Friday  23rd Sep 

Cricket v (Snr)   BYE   

 “     (Jnr)   BYE 

Softball & Teeball v  Meadowbank  

         at Magdala Park 

 

There will be no cricket training this week as we 

have a BYE. 

 

Training  Teeball & Softball   

    Thu  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Cricket  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

Term 3 Week  10 

Fri Sep 23rd Assembly:  House Captains/ 

   PBL badges 

   PSSA Round 9 

   Last day of Term 3   

Term 4  Week  1 

Mon Oct 10th Staff & students return for Term 4 

Tue Oct 11th Choir Rehearsal at RCC 

Fri Oct 14th Assembly: Captains 

   PSSA Round 10 

Term 4  Week  2 

Fri Oct 21st Assembly: 2W 

   Ryde Schools Spectacular rehearsal 

   at Opera House 

   No PSSA  

Term 4  Week  3 

Thu Oct 27th Ryde Schools Spectacular 

Fri Oct 28th Assembly: 2B 

   PSSA  Round 11 

Sat Oct 29th P&C Trivia Night 

Term 4  Week  4 

Wed Nov 2nd 7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Nov 4th Homelink week 1 

   Assembly:  1R 

   PSSA  Round 12 
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P&C News 
Just a reminder that the end of term BBQ can now 

be ordered on Flexischools or through the school 

office - the BBQ day is this Thursday 22nd  

September. If any Dads/Mums/Carers would like to 

volunteer to help cook the BBQ please contact 

Manar on truscottcanteen@hotmail.com.  I would 

like to wish everyone a safe and fun holiday and 

look forward to seeing you all back in Term 4! 

 

Please pop Saturday 29 October into your diaries 

for our inaugural trivia night. You don't need to be a 

wiz at trivia, just come along for a laugh and some 

fun. Organise a table of 8-10 family and friends. Or 

come on your own, we will pop you onto a table. 

Look forward to seeing you there for some friendly 

competition. Refer to flyer for details. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

Community News 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

TONER RECYCLER 

The Breast Cancer Institute of Australia  

receives $1.00 for every recyclable toner  

cartridge collected by The Toner Recycler 

Pty Ltd.  If you have empty cartridges at 

home and would like to give to The Toner 

Recycler please bring them to school and 

place them in the box in the foyer. 


